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Reimbursement of Medicare Part B Premiums – 
UWUA Retirees 
 

The New York Power Authority provides a Medicare Part B premium reimbursement for 
eligible UWUA retirees. NYPA will reimburse you up to $50.00 per month for your 
Medicare Part B standard premium.  
 
To be eligible for a reimbursement each retiree must be enrolled in Medicare Part B and 
not be eligible for reimbursement from another employer. The reimbursement is not 
automatic if you are eligible for Medicare due to a disability. You must notify HR Services 
in writing and send a copy of your Medicare card to begin the reimbursement in this 
case. If the retiree elects to waive NYPA Retiree Medical coverage, they are not eligible 
for this benefit.  
 
After each Plan Year, NYPA will determine who is eligible for a Medicare Part B 
reimbursement and will automatically process the reimbursement.  Medicare Part B 
reimbursement checks will be sent to your mailing address of record by the end of 
February following the end of the Plan Year. 
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